
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

BY EMAIL 
  

 

Public Health Agency 
4th Floor South 
12-22 Linenhall Street 

BELFAST  
BT2 8BS 

 
Tel:        028 95363406 
Website: www.publichealth.hscni.net  

 
13 Jan. 22 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
RE: COVID-19 vaccination programme for children aged 12-17 in schools 
 
We are writing to let you know, following the successful delivery of the COVID-
19 vaccination in schools, this programme will complete on 14  Jan 2022.  
 
We would like to express our thanks to the Education Authority and schools for 
their support and assistance provided in the roll-out of this programme.  
 
If your child was unable to receive their first COVID-19 vaccine through this 
programme and you would like them to benefit from this vaccination, 
appointments are available at local Health and Social Care Trust COVID-19 
vaccination clinics.  
 
Children aged 12-17 are now eligible to receive a second dose of the COVID-19 
vaccine, 12 weeks after their first dose (or 8 weeks for those in a clinical risk 
group, or who are a household contact of someone who is immunosuppressed). 
 
Book appointments on the online booking platform through this link 
https://covid-19.hscni.net/get-vaccinated/  
 
Walk-in appointments are also available at the Trust vaccination centres.  
 
For more information about the COVID-19 vaccine for children, please visit the 
Public Health Agency website www.pha.site/COVID19infomaterials  or contact 
your GP practice.  
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Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
PHA Immunisation Team 
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